
Service Update 17/08/2022 
 
We are a small charity, and unfortunately due to extremely high demand, we are temporarily unable 
to add anyone else to our waiting list for advice from our part-time Occupational Therapist or to visit 
the centre. If you are already on the waiting list, please be assured that our OT will contact you in due 
course.  
 
Our website and social media will be updated as soon as we are able to take on new clients again. This 
is likely to be mid-September, with view to booking appointments for October onwards.   
 
You can visit our website ilc.org.uk to find out more information about our current service, and how 
we can help you or your friend/family member.  
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
 


